
 
 
Midwest Fox Squad, 
  
              As we are a week past NEC it was great to see many of y'all again.  There was a lot of information 
given out from the various Commissions and committees.  NECs and Alt. NECs it is your responsibility to 
pass it on to your Detachments and especially down to your Squadrons.  If we do not get this 
information down to them then how will they know any changes in our organization?  I know in saying 
this I am sending you the weekly VE&E Report and the 1sr and only membership report for 2022.  As 
soon as I see a new one I will send it out.   
  
Please if you have any questions or concerns please let me know.  Our Regional Call will resume on 
November 2 at 8pm ct.  let’s get that membership in.  We are behind the Southern Division by a little.  
My goal for this year is for us to be first by National Convention and hopefully over 105% as a Region. 
Imagine our 2021 goal was 30,377 for the region, which we missed by 2,472 members.  Our goal for 
2022 is 28,508, which is 1,869 less then goal last year.  We get those 2400 members back and those that 
we lost for 2020 when Covid hit we will be well over 105%.   
  
  

Lets Go Midwest 

  

Juan R. Torres 
National Vice Commander-Midwest 
2021-2022 
 


